
Good day Clare,

We have been made aware of the above and strongly object to the above due to some of the following reasons:

The noise level of potential customers, smoke and odour nuisance from the restaurant kitchen could impact our 
residential apartments.
The disabled parking spaces need to remain as a necessity and the loading/delivery area is also a necessity for the 
retail outlets
and residents to the apartments.

Kindly please consider the above needs of our residents in the affected areas.

Kind regards
Angela & Silvino Farinha

Sent: 17/09/2021 6:30:56 PM

Subject:
OBJECTION : use of premises Mexican Restaurant 20 Albert Street, Freshwater 
DA2021/1541 LOT 21 DP226287


